
 

July 30, 2019 

 

Chief Javaro A. Sims 

Delray Beach Police Department  

300 West Atlantic Avenue 

Delray Beach, FL 33444 

 

Dear Chief Sims: 

 

Congratulations! The Florida Police Chiefs Association (FPCA) has selected Delray Beach Police 

Department, Sergeant Michael DeBree and Sergeant Brian Griffith for the 2018 Lifesaving Award. 

The FPCA Awards Committee recognizes the lifesaving act they performed on May 19, 2018.   

 

In an effort to bring recognition closer to the Sergeant’s jurisdiction they serve, we would like to 

present the Lifesaving Award at an upcoming city commission meeting. This will allow city officials 

the opportunity to hear directly from a FPCA Board Member about the exceptional work 

accomplished by your Sergeant’s.   

 

If you agree to this presentation method, please contact FPCA board member Chief Hal Hutchins 

who will work with you to schedule the award presentation. You may reach him by email at 

hhutchins@oceanridgeflorida.com or by phone at (561)732-8331. 

 

  

Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Amy Mercer 

Executive Director 

 

cc:  Chief Kenneth Albano, FPCA President 

   Chief Hal Hutchins, FPCA District 13 Director 
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